
October 1, 2018 meeting minutes 

 

Those in attendance: 

Becky Fultz, Doug McKee, Tammy Larimer, Brian Larimer, Laurinda Benner, Stephanie Cooper, Ed 
Gannon, Joy Miller and Jodi Bitner 

Meeting called to order at 6:05 pm 

September minutes approved by Stephanie Cooper/seconded by Tammy Larimer 

Treasurers Report: 

No change 

Discussion: 

Discussion about the Middle School program going back to a club sport. Jimmy Soltis talked with Doug 
McKee about this. Discussed if this is something we are willing to do. Came up with some questions to 
ask. Concerns discussed. Tammy Larimer and Stephanie Cooper were going to come up with a proposal 
about a hybrid type program. No one wants to give up all the ground we have gained.  

Ed Gannon talked about MS boys program. Kickoff meeting Mid Penn League, scheduling in Dec.  

EIN number was discussed. Paperwork needed was received. We believe we can proceed with the old 
EIN number at this time.  

Approved payment to Dotts and Hamilton for there services. Need invoice. They have contacted 
Stephanie. Joy motioned to approve/Stephanie seconded. 

Send by-laws to Stephanie Cooper to type up  

Nominations of Officers: 

Tammy Larimer- Jr High liaison 

Danielle Kelley- president 

Laurinda Benner- vice president 

Becky Hargrove- treasurer 

Jodi Bitner- secretary 

Mindi Mikesic- fundraising 

Jen Pettina and Carrie Mauck will also mentioned for positions 

Field 

Don Butts was wondering who was going to maintain it. We still don’t have clear direction on that.  

Home Coming Parade: 



Get permission slips to Danielle 

Mauck’s have the trailer 

Looking for hay bails 

Decorations/banner 

Bring candy-no lollipops 

Where lacrosse gear 

Meeting adjourned at 7:22 pm 

 

Respectfully submitted- 

Jodi Bitner 

secretary 

 

 

     

      


